

60+ YEARS MISSIONARY TO THE JAPANESE BILL & MARGARET HATHAWAY

1633 E. Dale St. Springfield, MO 65803

Phone: 417-459-5780





"Preaching the Gospel of The Risen Son to the People of the Land of the Rising Sun"

WORLDWIDE SERMON MINISTRY - SOS SOULWINNING MINISTRY DEC. 2016 PRECIOUS MEMORIES SUPPORT MINISTRY - AUTHOR-"NO I

We wish you A most wonderful Christmas as we remember The birth of the Saviour Of the world!

Bill & Margaret Hathaway Missionaries to the Japanese



Luke 2:1-14

Dear Fellow Missionaries, Pastors & Friends:

Although I have been sending my prayer letter out every other month, this is December and I wanted to send you a special Merry Christmas card/letter.

At this Christmas season, we take time to remember and pray for you who have been holding the rope of prayer for we missionaries during these many years.

can't believe that Dec. 14th, I will be 86. Although my life started out with very horrible circumstances. I can see the Lord working everything out according to His perfect plan.

As for prayer requests, please pray for Miki. one of our dear ladies who

had to make an emergency trip to Japan. Her father is in serious condition. Also pray for Mr. & Mrs. Nakato that they will have a safe trip back here from Japan. Although we are down in attendance, we are faithful in carrying out the ministry that the Lord called us to do.

It is truly an honor to be the Lord's servants and to have you praying for us. We truly wish you a Merry Christmas and a most blessed new year. (I will send a receipt for any support you send to us this month in my next prayer letter.)

MERRY CHRISTMAS ell hangoret クリスマスおめでとうございます